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15th December 2021 

 

Use of Mobile Phones/Devices on the school site. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Over the last term, we have been made aware of a number of occasions when members of 

the school community have been using mobile phones on the school grounds to take 

pictures or videos, when the use of these devices is not permitted. Apart from specific 

events, e.g. sports day, performances, the use of any device to take pictures or videos is 

strictly against our safeguarding policy. 

 

Safeguarding the children, staff and members of the school community is our priority. 

To achieve this and adhere to current statutory safeguarding procedures, which are 

there to protect everyone, we are introducing a mobile phone ban whilst on the school 

site.   

 

This will be implemented immediately, please can you make anyone who drops off or picks 

up your child aware that when on site mobile devices must not be used.  Staff will be 

robust in challenging so please ensure you abide by the new procedures.   

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mr Russell 
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